
 

11.10.2025 

 

CIRCULAR 

JUNIOR COLLEGE 
 

This is to intimate that the college will remain closed for Diwali Holidays 
from Friday, 17th October 2025 to Sunday 02nd November 2025. 
 

The College will reopen on 03rd November 2025. 
 

However, the College office & Library will work as usual except on 

Sundays & Public Holidays. 
 

The undersigned wishes all a very Happy Diwali and Prosperous New 

Year. 

 

 

 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Tejashree V. Shanbhag 

I/c Principal 


